
Anne Saxon,
Lot 955 Morgan Road,
Belrose
I have visited the property because my concern is drainage of stormwater and silt runoff caused by redirected 
drainage from the development. Due to the effect of high rainfall in the past couple of years there have been 
a few trees fall over directly below the ridge. 
I note that the ridgetop which is the eastern boundary of 171 Forest Way borders my western boundary is 
fenced and covered with dense vegetation and the proposed development stops well short of that area. 
My concern arises from a landslip that occurred in February 2022 from 175 Forest Way onto my property. 
There is currently DA for a huge retaining wall. I have objected strongly to this and don’t want a repeat. 
Yours sincerely,
Anne Saxon
Sent from Mail for Windows

Sent: 14/02/2023 10:33:45 PM
Subject: DA 171 Forest Way, Belrose Att. Adam Croft


